Announcers’ Summer Report 2022

This year at the Nationals and moving forward Assistant Announcers along with Appointed Announcers will be eligible to receive the Tommy Bartlett Award. Year after year we get a lot of the same Appointed Announcers that can range from 0 to 1 or 2 or at Ski Club of the Palm Beaches 5. I want to encourage more people to announce and to be recognized for a great performance; they might only announce a few events, but have done an outstanding job to be recognized. A recent example of that is Brad Hartwell, who stepped in to help when the Appointed Announcer didn’t show up for his assignment. Charlsey Newman and Seth Stisher are another example of Assistant Announcers who have done a fabulous job.

At the end of the season I am going to send out an email to all the announcers for them to respond to informing me of what tournaments they announced. I have done this in the past with little response. At this time I’m asking the EVP’s to help by informing me of the announcers they have worked with in their Region.

Thank you!
Hank Longo
